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The Coalition met on Thursday, Aug. 27th at Community GroundWorks/Troy Community Farm.  A tour of 

the farm was provided for those in attendance and there was time for food and sharing of upcoming 

events.  Approximately 20 people attended and at least half were first time attendees. The next meeting 

will be held in November. 
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